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German Company To Locate Here 
Approval of a State of Ohio tax credit came about Monday and 
caused word to get out that a German Company, Xperion, has 
decided to locate on the Aerospace Center campus in Heath.  In 
2014, the automotive supplier will occupy the Southgate-built 
building under construction at James Parkway and Kaiser Drive.  
The manufacturer predicts it will employ 59 people within a few 
years. 

 

 

Port Authority CEO Rick Platt said, “The best sales force is a happy 
customer and, with word now out publicly, our job as a community 
is to fulfill the promises made.  Helping Xperion fulfill their need 
for a skilled, manufacturing workforce is Job One.”  

GO TO:   http://ohne.ws/16jk7NR   

Video: Manufacturing Month Spotlight 
October has been Ohio Manufacturing Month to spotlight the role 
manufacturing plays in our economy and it’s importance to the 
future.  Leadership of our Aerospace Center customers met with 
high school guidance counselors in an event organized by C-TEC, 
OH!Manufacturing, and The Works to spotlight manufacturing in 
Licking County. 

GO TO:   http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=72b73ZOvbXY   

 

Southgate’s new building under construction today 


